Prior to the regular
meeting of the Schreiber
Public Library Board held
recently, the members of
the board joined the
members of Schreiber
Council in the dedication of
a plaque to Miss G. Hadley
honoring 41 years of ser-
vice to the library board.

The regular February
meeting was held at the
home of Helen Stokes.

The librarian, Billie Ann
Saarinen, presented the
new catalogues for talking
books. Anyone interested
in borrowing talking books
is invited to contact the
librarian for details.

Story Time tops with kids

The Saturday Story
Time continues to be very
popular. It is held from 2
to 3 p.m. and participants
can look forward to crafts,
stories and games. After
Story Time parents are en-
couraged to assist their
children in choosing books
to take home and enjoy.

Story Time is in need of
volunteers, perhaps so-
meone interested in pursu-
ing a career in child care or
someone seeking valuable
experience working with
children, for this program.
Please contact the library if
you are interested. Also,

By Winnie Campbell

Mr. and Mrs. Al Slater
have returned from their
vacation 1n Florida.
Isabelle Delaronde 1is
visiting Myra Holmes. She
is from Thunder Bay. Get
well in hospitals to Marg
Gerow, Mrs. Cash, and
Esther Birch. Mr. and
Mrs. Pat Bolan and Mom
Bolan have returned from
Victoria, B.C.

Our sympathy to Mrs.
Hart of Terrace Bay and
family on the passing of
Harry Hart. The funeral
service was held at the
United Church here in
Schreiber. Many friends
and relatives attended.

The regular monthly

cards sent to sick and
bereaved, many thank you
notes were received.

Pat reported that the
Home bingo was won by
Mary Valentino, Mary In-
atko, and Marg Harris, and
the lucky numbers was
won by Mike Molinski of
Rossport, Sandra Larivee,
Cam Legault, and Miss
Haughn. Cards are on sale
for the April Bingo. The
winners for the most Green
worn were Reda and
Mavis.

Happy Birthdays were
sung to Etta Grey, Helen
Wallace, Mavis Slater,
Marg Gerow, Jeanie
Huard, and Eileen
Winters. Lucky winners

meeting of the Chimo Club  were Mildred Darcy,
washeld on Friday, March - Eirene Harness, Mary In-
21 with 32 members atten-  atko, Mike McGrath, and
ding, and one guest speaker  Winnie Campbell.

with Mrs. Beth McAdam,
President, welcoming all.
Mrs. Eva Gordon,
secretary, read the minutes

Lunch was served, and
games of bridge and shuf-
fleboard were played. Win-
ners of bridge were Ladies

the possibility of a mid-
week story program for
pre-schoolers is being
considered.

It has been decided to
continue Sunday hours due
to the good response.

The current library
hours are on Sunday from
2 to 4 p.m., on Monday the
library i1s closed, and on
Tuesday the library is open
from 7 to 9 p.m. Wednes-
day to Saturday, the library
is open from 2 to 5 p.m.

A workshop focusing on
Menopause will be held at
the library. This workshop
is being held in conjunction
with the Women'’s Health
Network. A variety of

material on this subject will | -

be on display; this material e
is also available for bor-
rowing. Please call the
library for times and dates.
Schreiber Public Library

.......

The Terrace Bay Figure Skating Club held its annual
Can-Skate Winter Carnival on March 22, with this
year's theme being Walt Disney World. All of the
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Disney on ice

young participants can be seen here along with their
instructor, Tracy Clark, 17.
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ASSISTANT
DISTRIBUTION
LINES ENGINEER

Ontario Hydro has an immediate need for an Assis-
tant Distribution Lines Engineer in our Northwestern
Regional Office located in Thunder Bay, Ontario.

The qualified candidate will possess an Electrical
Engineering degree (Power option) and will be
registered or eligible for registration with the Associa-
tion of Professional Engineers of Ontario.

Reporting to the Manager-Distribution Systems, your
responsibilities will include all aspects of construction
and maintenance of Ontario Hydro's distribution
facilities throughout Northwestern Ontario. This posi-
tion will require occasional travel within the Region,
including some travel by light aircraft.

Applicants are invited to submit detailed resumes by
April 20, 1986 quoting File No.9-NG 34 to:

Staffing Services Officer
Resourcing Services Department
Ontario Hydro

700 University Avenue

Toronto, Ontario

M5G 1X6

Ontario Hydro is an Equal Opportunity Employer




